
 
                             
                                18th November 2016 
 
Time has just flown by, we are about to start week 4 of the term already!  
 
Uniform:  
1st December 2016 will see the official launch of our new school uniform.  You will be able 
to purchase the items from Cross Embroidery in town. We are very much looking forward 
to seeing the brand new and very smart kit being worn to school.  The children are buzzing 
and so excited about it.  
 
Friends of William Morris: 
Another big thank you to the Friends of William 
Morris for raising funds which has paid for the 
school Panto visit, this will be on Monday 21st 
November in the afternoon.  
 
Pupil Parliament: 
This week we have had our first Pupil Parliament meeting.  For those of you who don’t 
know, Pupil Parliament is our School Council.  They will meet regularly with Ms Badesha 
about important school-life matters as well as looking at raising funds for projects such as 
out door play equipment or external charities.  
 
School Closure Procedures: 
As always when the big chill falls upon us, please be 
mindful of the school notice of closure procedures.  
Should there be a heavy snowfall in the winter and the 
school cannot open for safety reasons, this information 
would be displayed on the school website, council 
website and on local radio stations.  
 
Reminder: 
For all children starting Reception Class in September 2017 (children born between 
September 2012 - August 2013), parents need to apply for a school place before 15th 
January 2017. You can do this through the Oxford County Council webpage 
https://www.gov.uk/apply-for-primary-school-place  
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Children in Need Day – Friday 18th November  
The Big Spotacular non-uniform day raised £102 for Children in Need.  
 Thank you for all your donations. Oak Class looked wonderful in all their spots! 
 

 
 
This Week’s Winning House is: 

 

 
Dates for Next Week: 

Monday 21st November Hobgoblin Theatre Company Visit 
Monday 21st November After school Football Club 

Wednesday 23rd November After school Dance Club & Drama Club 

Thursday 24th November Flu vaccinations – Y1/2/3 
Thursday 24th November Swimming for Y3/4 

Thursday 24th November Brass Lessons for Y4/5 
Thursday 24th November After school Art Club 

Friday 25th November After school Tag Rugby 
 
Future dates: 
Tuesday 6th December Children’s Christmas Nativity – 2pm & 6.15pm 

Wednesday 14th December Elm Class Open Classroom – 2.30-3.05pm 

Friday 16th December Final day of term – Christmas Jumper Day 
 
Have a great weekend everyone! 

 
Julie Hiddleston and the school team  
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  


